
World Book Day 

Thursday 4th March 2021 

Here are a selection of activities and challenges that you can complete to help 

celebrate this year’s World Book Day. 

The Masked Reader 
 

Watch the video that 
will be posted on Dojo 
shortly and see if you 
can work out who each 

masked reader is! 
We will upload answers 

on Friday morning! 
 

Video Book Review 
 

Post a video onto your 
portfolio of you 

reviewing your favourite 
book! 

 
 

Book Mark Designer 
 

Can you design a new 
book mark that will 
help you keep your 

place when you read? 
Free, printable and customizable 

bookmark templates | Canva 

Alternative Ending 
 

If you had to rewrite 
the ending to one story, 
which story would it be 

and how would you 
change the ending? 

 
 

Random Read Challenge 
 

Where is the most 
random place you could 
read a book? Who or 
what is the most 

unusual thing you could 
read to? 

Send us a photo on 
portfolio. 

 

Comic Strip Story 
 

Can you create a comic 
strip or book of one of 
your favourite short 

stories? 
You could do this on 

paper or use PowerPoint  

Class Read Zoom Call 
 

Willow Class @ 1.30pm 
Maple Class @ 2.00pm 
Follow the link that we 
sent on Dojo to join our 
class on Zoom for a 

shared story. 
 

Character Analysis 
 

Create a detailed 
description and picture 
of one of your favourite 

book characters – 
present this in any way 

you would like. 
 

Change the Cover 
 

If you had to redesign 
the front cover of your 
favourite book, what 
would it look like? 

Dressing up! 
 

Using things around 
your house, create a 

costume of a character 
from a book you enjoy. 
Share a photo or video 

with us on Dojo. 
 

Reading buddy 
 

Share one of your 
favourite stories with 

someone at home – you 
could even do this via 
Zoom with a friend of 

family member. 

 
 

 

Enjoy! 

 

https://www.canva.com/bookmarks/templates/
https://www.canva.com/bookmarks/templates/

